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Draft Water Management Act Permit 
Available for 30-day Public Comment Period 

July 11th through August 10th, 2018 
 

MassDEP has issued the following DRAFT Water Management Act permit for a 30-day public comment 
period. The draft permit can be found on the MassDEP Public Hearings & Comments webpage at 
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/massdep/news/comment/. Written comments on the granting of 
the permits listed below are to be filed within thirty (30) days of the draft permit notice posted in the 
July 11th, 2018, Environmental Monitor.  

 
Boston Harbor Basin 
 

Town of Foxborough Board of Selectmen has been issued a DRAFT Water Management Act Permit, 
#9P4-4-19-099.01, for public water supply. Written comments must be submitted either 
electronically to richard.friend@mass.gov or by US Mail to MassDEP, One Winter Street, 5th floor, 
Boston, MA  02108 Attn: Richard Friend.  

This information is available in alternate format. Call Michelle Waters-Ekanem, Diversity Director, at 617-292-5751. TTY# MassRelay Service 1-800-439-2370 
MassDEP Website: www.mass.gov/dep 
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